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AGINFO 09 (2025) 

Girl Guides Australia International Opportunities Information Session 

 

The International Coordinator and the Assistant Chief Commissioner (Young 
Women) will be hosting online information sessions on opportunities for members 
to travel with Guides and to assist with implementing projects when members 
return from international opportunities.  

The online sessions will be held on Sunday 27 April 8am WST, 10am AEST, and Sunday 
8 June, 7pm AEST, 5PM WST, and will run for about an hour. 

 The  27 April session will cover Help, I've been to an international event, I've got a 
project to do and don't know where to start? How to develop them? How to make 
them great? This session is also open to those who haven’t been to an international 
event before and would like to understand the expectations of the project if they do 
apply for an international event.   

The Sunday 8 June session will cover upcoming International opportunities. The 
session will hear from Girl Guides across Australia who have had a variety of 
experiences traveling with Guides: from volunteering at a World Centre; attending 
an International Jamboree; participating in the Juliette Low Seminars or Helen 
Storrow Seminar; to other opportunities to be announced. 

Please register your interest with your SGGO or by emailing 
accyoungwomen@girlguides.org.au, including your full name and SGGO.  

A link will be provided to those who register the Friday before the information 
session.  

If you have any questions or would like more information, please email Laura Ives 
Hicks (Assistant Chief Commissioner (Young Women)) at 
accyoungwomen@girlguides.org.au.  
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